
September 3, 2021 

Dear Parents, 
It is with great enthusiasm that I welcome your child to 5th grade. I know that we will 
have a very exciting year together despite the challenges we are facing with the 
pandemic! 
As a creative and innovative educator, I continually strive to make learning enjoyable and 
exciting as I have found that motivating students will enable them to grasp concepts more 
steadfastly. With an in-depth understanding of the different ways in which children learn, 
I adapt my instructions to suit different learning styles, thus always providing the students 
with a motivating, positive, and safe learning environment. I am devoted to ensuring 
students’ achievement not only in the classroom, but also to their ability to be productive 
members of their households and communities. My goal is for my students to grow up 
and to make the world a better place. It is my belief that all children CAN learn and it is 
my goal as an educator to make that happen. I believe in life-long learning and will share 
my passion for education with your children.  
I am looking forward to working with you to ensure success for your child. Please feel 
free to contact me through email as and when necessary.  

Ms. Sapra: ksapra@yonkerspublicschools.org 

Now for Updates: 

• Please visit our Pulaski Webpage for daily updates 
• My Class Page will be available soon. 

                      
 Thank you for your continued support. 

Kavita Sapra  

mailto:ksapra@yonkerspublicschools.org

